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 23rd January 2017/ 125                   
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

 
Last week 
Students benefited enormously from our learning sessions about nature in science and literacy. During the 
afternoon session they enjoyed observing the handicraft embroidery. Next week students will have a go at 
hand stitching and learning the names of different types of stitches. 
Thank you to the parents who attended the coffee morning. It was a huge success and it was great to hear 
the positive feedback. Among the comments received are:  
We hope to make coffee mornings a regular occurrence on the second Saturday of every term.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Reminders  
Thank you for your support in bringing your child to SHINE every week. Please arrive at school no earlier 
than 09:50 in the morning. If your child is unable to attend one week, please let us know why. On Saturdays 
please call 020 7607 2575 to inform us of any absence. SHINE is a fantastic provision offered to your child, 
which I know you all appreciate very much. However, if your child misses two sessions in a row without you 
informing us of the reason for their absence, they will be taken off roll and another student will be given their 
place, due to the high demand for places by those on the waiting list. 
 
Kind regards 
Eunice Burlingham (Shine Project Manager)  
 


